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 Wycombe Ladies.

It has now been confirmed that for Tiers 3-6 in the Women’s Football Pyramid the current season has been cancelled. There may be some Cup competitions in the summer, but we are unlikely to take part in these. A decision is imminent by the Thames Valley League as to whether they will also cancel the season and the outcome should be known in the next couple of days. (Under 18s). Obviously disappointing but not unexpected.
                                                                                  
Regards to all, stay safe.

David  
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